Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Office of the County Executive

February 13, 2020

The Honorable Todd M. Turner Chair Prince George's County Council County Administration Building Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chair Turner:

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Bill for the purpose of increasing the current emergency transportation fees to coincide with the Ambulance Inflation Factor set by Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services.

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my office or Tiffany D. Green, Fire Chief, Prince George's County Fire/Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Department at 301-883-5204.

Sincerely,

Ängela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Enclosures